
                                                          

                                                           

THANK YOU 
 

Thank you to all who helped in any way to make our parish Black History Month celebration such a 

success! Thanks to the great planning of the committee every piece came together beautifully making 

for a great and memorable afternoon. Thank you to those who provided food, entertainment and who 

just enriched the celebration by your presence. Congratulations to the honorees Ralphetta Johnson 

Moses and Vivian Gregory! 

 

 

PARISH VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION PARTY 
 

On Sunday, March 3, 2019 from 2 to 5 pm in Saint Joseph’s Hall, we will acknowledge with gratitude 

all parishioners who volunteer in parish ministries and services. We try to be sure that each 

parishioner who serves in a parish ministry or service activity receives an invitation by email, but 

sometimes we don’t catch everyone. If you have served over the past year in a parish ministry or 

service activity and have not received an invitation, please call the rectory (718-638-7625) or email me 

jaceriello@gmail.com and we will be sure to get you an invitation with all the information. For proper 

planning, all replies are due by Monday, February 25. 

 

 

LENT 

 
Lent begins on Ash Wednesday, March 6. It is not too soon to begin thinking of that season of grace 

and where in our lives the Lord is calling us to deeper conversion and renewal in preparation for 

Easter. 

 

God’s blessings, 

Father Ceriello 

jaceriello@gmail.com 
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SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Sunday,      February 17 
 8:30am       Open 
10:30am     Pro Populo  
Monday,     February 18 
8:30am        Open 
Tuesday,    February 19 
8:30am       Open 
Wednesday, February 20 
8:30 am      Open 
Thursday, February 21 
8:30am       Open 
Friday,       February 22 
8:30am       Open 
Saturday,  February 23 
8:30 am      No Mass 
5pm         Candida Jimenez 
 Sunday,    February 24 
 8:30am      Charles Ramseur (Celebration  
        of passed life) 
10:30am     Pro Populo 
 

 
 

 

 
ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS 

AA Meets every Monday at 6:30 pm and every 
Wednesday at 7:15 pm in St Joseph Hal 

 
PARISH OFFERING 

  The offering to the parish of was: $6625 
   Thank you for your generosity and support of     
Queen of All Saints! 
 

PARISH WEEKLY GOAL 

Thank you for your sacrificial giving each week.  
Please remember that in order for us to meet our 
ordinary expenses, we need a minimum of $7500 

in each Sunday’s offering.  Please continue to be as 
generous as you can.  If you miss a week for any 
reason, please try to make up for it the following 
week or when you return.  This is especially true 

on holiday weekends and during the summer 
months. Thank you again for your understanding. 

 
 

 
THE PRAYER LIST FOR THE SICK 

Marlene McIntosh, Mirlande Guerrier, Danielle Prout, 
Faith Prout, Marie Henry, Joseph Aitken, Stacy McGhie, 

Ruby Allen, Dorothy Brown, Jacques Maurice, Idolly 
Hutchinson, Bettye Pinkney, Helen C.Thousand, 

Cordelia Howard & Khudan family, Clara Morehead, 
Sylvester Allen, Morice Cunningham, Raquel Cruz, 

Ernest Jackson, William Texidor & family, Cassaundra 
Matthews, Timmy Mallou, Hildred Baldirsingh, Ivana 
Erazo, Veronica Quinn, Denise Quinn Sabet, Christina 

Canecky. 
 

PRAYER LIST FOR DECEASED OF THE PARISH 
 

Jose Torres sr, Jacqueline Jones, Syble Iantha Deshong, 
Renee Wolf Calvin, Margaret Walker, Sylvia Baker, 

Mary Brown, Jacqueline Goeings, Elizabeth McCormick 
McDonough, Carmela Pergamo, , June Catherine 

Roberts, Roderick Estrellado, Mavis Gittens, Wiiliam 
Howard Sr, Ernest Jackson,  Joan Vincent, Providencia 
Santos, Rooplal Khudan, Chrisandra Matthews, Arnold 

Budd, Chris Wethers. 
(Please call the rectory to add the names of your family 

member



 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


